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Elizabeth Kimbell

From: Elizabeth Kimbell
Sent: Tuesday, 9 June 2020 9:39 PM
To: 'Piers Hemphill'
Subject: FW: RE: The Hills LEP 2019 (Am No 6)
Attachments: e2019-131-d05.pdf

Importance: High

Hi Piers,  
 
Please see attached final draft LEP for Amendment no 6. This draft includes Council’s requested amendments to the 
LEP instrument as per your email on the 25 May, and in accordance with our discussion in relation to the phrasing 
associated with centres. As also discussed, and noting Council’s position on this outcome - this clause is required to 
sit under Clause 7.11 of the LEP and it has been determined a table is not appropriate at this time.  
 
Given the above, please confirm Council is happy with the draft LEP.  
 
We are trying to make the amendment tomorrow, if you could respond at your earliest convenience tomorrow 
morning that would be appreciated.  
 
Kind Regards,  
Liz.  
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